RECALL NOTICE

Important Safety Recall

The Clorox Company of Canada Ltd. announces the voluntary recall of Liquid-Plumr®
Slow Flow Fighter and Liquid-Plumr® Pro Strength Urgent Care Products

Description UPC Code Size Color

[ Liquid Plumr® Slow Flow
L% Fighter (f | keted
PLUNC .Ig .er( ormerty ma.r © ? 55500002085 502 ml Copper
@ Liquid Plumr® Foaming Pipe
Snhake)

Liguid Plumr® Pro Strength

55500013685 502 ml Blue
Urgent Clear

Issue: The Child Resistant Closure on certain bottles of these products may not be working
properly

Recalled Products:
e Liquid Plumr’ Slow Flow Fighter (formerly marketed as Liquid Plumr Foaming Pipe
Snake)
e Liquid Plumr® Pro-Strength Urgent Clear®

Products produced on or after March 22, 2016 are not impacted by this recall (date code of
JS16082 or higher).

Remedy: Consumers should keep the bottle out of the reach of children and contact the Liquid
Plumr call center for instructions on receiving a full refund.

For more information:

855-490-0705

Monday through Friday, 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. EST
Or liquidplumr@inmar.com

This recall is being conducted in cooperation with
Health Canada
Post until Oct. 20, 2016



